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NO ON SB 1583 

This bill is an egregious overstep by legislators. This bill is a violation of free speech 

rights. This bill violates federal law against pornography in public schools.  

The legislature should not remove the ability of school boards, parents and 

community members right to express their opinions on whether certain materials, 

books and curriculum should be present or used in our public schools and libraries.  

 

 


